
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

I want to express my support for an extension of the deadline for the cannabis application submission portal. As many 

cultivators who in good faith have paid their taxes to the County and have spent countless hours and Dollars to get 

into compliance, the Mendocino cannabis program should be working to support folks trying to maintain compliance 

and not kicking them out of the system. I trust you will be doing the right thing. 

Sincerely,  

--  

Frank Wilker 


